
Postgraduate Centre, Tallaght Hospital, Dublin 24 

at 5.30 P.M. 

Trinity Health Kidney Centre launch 

March 14th: World Kidney Day  

Please contact Nicola Warren (Nicola.Warren@amnch.ie) for more information and 

to confirm attendance 

The Nephrology clinical service at Tallaght and St James’s Hospitals is forming 

a strategic alliance with the academic Nephrology Department in Trinity College 

under the auspices of Trinity Health Ireland. The name of this is the “Trinity 

Health Kidney Centre” and it will combine clinical expertise, excellence in un-

dergraduate and postgraduate medical education and cutting edge research into 

kidney disease.  

To mark this event we are holding a launch event from 5.30pm on 14th March 

2013, World Kidney Day (www.worldkidneyday.org) in the Postgraduate Centre 

on the Tallaght Hospital campus. There will be three 15 minute talks describing 

what this means for patients and family doctors in the catchment area of Tallaght 

and St James’s Hospitals, and for care of patients with kidney disease further 

afield. This will be followed by refreshments and an opportunity to meet the 

team.  


